
Livonia Public Schools 
Assistant Superintendent of Business Services  

 
 
 
Date: April 6, 2016 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re:   Bid Results for Pavement Replacement 
 

We have issued a Request for Proposal for pavement replacement at Hayes, 
Kennedy and Riley Elementary Schools to be completed this summer. The 
source of funds for this project is the Sinking Fund.  
 
A formal bid was conducted and the bid packages were opened on April 6, 2016.  
The Operations Department with Plante Moran Cresa are currently reviewing the 
bids and completing their due diligence.  They expect to have a recommendation 
available to present at the Building and Site meeting on Monday, April 11, 2016. 

 
We are confident this will not be a complicated recommendation and we should 
be able to review the documents and have discussion on Monday.  If we have 
any information that we can send to the Board of Education earlier, we will email 
it to all members.   
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 
 

LA/kp 
 
 
C: Board of Education 
 
 


